
Patricia "Trish" McIntosh
July 10, 1944 - January 4, 2014

Patricia “Trish” McIntosh, 69, of Coloma passed away peacefully after a brief illness on
Saturday, Jan 4 2014 at Lakeland Regional Medical Center in St. Joseph.

 

Services celebrating her life will be held at 1 PM on Friday, Jan. 10, at the Davidson
Chapel of Florin Funeral Service in Coloma with Rev. Richard Kiser officiating. Burial will
follow in North Shore Memory Gardens. The visitation will begin at Noon on Friday at the
Davidson Chapel. Memorials may be made to Hospice at Home or the Humane Society of
SW MI. Please share memories, messages or photos at http://www.florin.net.

 

Trish was born on July 10, 1944 in Evansville, IN to John and Mary O’Royt. She married M
ac McIntosh in 1981 and he preceded her in death in 2006. She was a talented seamstres
s and currently owned and operated Trish’s Alterations in Coloma. She was also a longtim
e tax consultant with H & R Block in Watervliet. Trish loved to sew especially making dolls
and stuffed animals. She also enjoyed her cats, Thomas and Miss Kitty.

 Trish was a great friend to everyone and a loving caring family oriented individual.
 

She is survived by her mother, Mary O’Royt; her children, Carl (Sue) Hayes of Benton Har
bor, Elizabeth Holden of Covert, and Wendy (Vince) LeDonne of N Augusta, SC, her sister
s, Carolyn O’Royt, LaDonna Pederson, Shannon O’Royt, Kathy Sides, and Judy Fullen; h
er brother, Patrick O’Royt and her 5 grandchildren. She was also preceded in death by her
step-son, Keith McIntosh and her brother, Michael O’Royt.



Cemetery

North Shore Memory Gardens
5027 M 63 N 

 Coloma, MI, 49038
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Comments

Trish was just the best neighbor and friend to me and my family. We treasured her
and will miss her terribly. The memories are too many to count, but I can only wish
that everyone might know someone as caring, helpful and bright as she was in their
lifetime. The sadness I feel is for us who are left behind because of the void in our
lives that were so enriched just by knowing her and sharing life together.

 
Alice Mow - January 09, 2014 at 10:49 AM

Emerald Garden Basket was purchased for the family of Patricia "Trish" McIntosh.

 
January 07, 2014 at 08:38 PM

“

“

http://www.florin.net/store/Product.aspx?ProductId=1479

